SEAN PARNELL, GOVERNOR

P.Q. Box 110300

DEPARTMENT OF LAW Juneau, Alaska 99811-0300

Pho_ne: (907) 465-3600
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL Fax: (807) 465-2075

February 21, 2013

Representative Wes Keller
House Judiciary Committee
Alaska State Legislature
State Capitol, Room 118
Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Re:  Hearing Request re: HB 9 -- Secured Transactions and Funds Transfers

Dear Representative Keller:

The Department of Law would appreciate scheduling of the above bill for a
hearing in your committee, at your earliest convenience.

We have reviewed the bill and have found no legal concerns.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,

MICHAEL C. GERAGHTY
ATTORNEY GENERAL

Deborah E. Behr
Chief Assistant Attorney General

MCG:DEB:pav

cc:  Heather Brakes, Legislative Director, Office of the Governor
Representative Max Gruenberg, Sponsor



